
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

28th September 2018 

Dates for Your Diary 
Tuesday 2nd October   Class 3 Eden Camp Visit 
Wednesday 3rd October   Class 2 Oriental Museum Visit 
Monday 8th October   Class Photographs 
Friday 12th October   Royal Wedding Lunch 
Monday 15th October   Open Afternoon for children starting school September 2019 

Tuesday 16th October   ‘In The Pink’ Film Show 3.30 p.m. 
Friday 19th October   Break up for Half Term  
Monday 29th October   Back to School 
Tuesday 30th October   Halloween Disco  
Wednesday 31st October  Halloween Lunch 
Monday 5th November   Class 3 Godly Play 
Tuesday 6th November    Reception Parents Afternoon 
Friday 9th November   Memorial Service and Lunch - Community Centre 
Tuesday 13th November   KS1 & KS2 Parents Afternoon 
Friday 16th November   Reception Stay & Play 
Tuesday 20th November   Universal Children’s Day 
Tuesday 11th December   Reception Festival—Staindrop 
Wednesday 12th December  Years 1 & 2 Multi Skills Festival 
Thursday 13th December  Class 2 Multi Skills Festival—Staindrop 
Friday 14th December   Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch 
Thursday 20th December  Break up for Christmas Holidays 
Monday 7th January   Back to School 
 

Class 3 Eden Camp 

Class 3 will be visiting Eden Camp in Malton, North 

Yorkshire to learn about life during World War 

Two. They will experience what life was like on The 

Home Front and for  Prisoners of War as well as 

other aspects of life during those very difficult 

times. Due to the distance they are travelling, chil-

dren must be at school for 8.20 am, Breakfast Club 

is available free of charge for them that morning . 

We are expecting the children back at 4 p.m., we 

will let you know by text message if they will be 

late.  

Class 2 Oriental Museum 

Class 2 will be visiting the Oriental Museum in 

Durham on Wednesday 3rd  October to have a 

look at life in Egyptian Times. They will see     

Egyptian artefacts as well as seeing  displays from 

other parts of Asia.  

Coming to School 

Unless your child is coming to Breakfast Club, 

they should not be on the school yard before 

8.50 a.m. as staff are not available to supervise 

until that time Thank you.  



Halloween Disco 

We are holding our Haloween Disco on Tuesday 

30th October from 4 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. Tickets 

will be on sale in school during October. There 

will be a best costume competition and dancing 

as well as  hotdogs and sweets available to buy. 

 

Ramshaw Primary School Information 

Telephone No:    01388 832411 

Email Address:   ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 

Website:    www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 

Royal Wedding Lunch 

We are having a Royal Wedding Lunch in school on Friday 

12th October for the wedding of Princess Eugene to Jack 

Brooksbank.  Please return menus to school if your child 

would like to take part. Meals cost £2.05 for KS2 children 

and free for KS1 and FSM children.   

Class photographs 

Each of our classes will be having their    

photographs taken on Monday 

8th  October. They will be 

available to  purchase through 

Tempest Photography.  

Breakfast Club 

We are looking for volunteers to help 
Mrs. Thornton in Breakfast Club each 
morning from 8 a.m. to 9 a.m..  If you 
would like to  offer your services for one 
or more mornings a week, please       
contact Mrs Thornton or Mrs Webb on 
832411 for further details. Thank you.  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

It was lovely to see so many of you at our 

Macmillan Coffee Morning this morning. We 

hope you all enjoyed it. We would like to 

thank those who came and those who         

donated cakes. Together we raised £167 all        

proceeds are going to the wonderful         

Macmillan Cancer  charity.    

Holidays 

 Our Half Term Holidays begin on Friday 

19th October and  pupils return to school on 

Monday 29th October. We break up for 

Christmas on Thursday 20th December and 

return to school on Monday 7th January.  

In The Pink 

We would like to invite you all to our 

screening of the WW1 film ’In The Pink.’ It 

will be shown in school on Tuesday 16th   

October at 3.30 p.m., hosted by local        

historian Kevin Richardson. Please try and 

come along to what 

will be an interesting 

afternoon.  

Open Afternoon 

We are holding an Open Afternoon 

on Monday 15th October from   

1.00 p.m. until 2.30 p.m. for       

children who are due to start 

school in September 2019.   


